
THE BLESSING KIDS PROJECT                       

Dear Parent/Guardian,               

                                                                                                                                                     

The Blessing Kids Project is a program at Sligo and Rimersburg Elementary School 
for students in grades K-6 that provides a weekend supply of nutritious snacks 
and food to students in need of extra nourishment over the weekend. Local 
churches within the Rimersburg and Sligo areas as well as local businesses, 
organizations and individual community members generously donate items.

Food items will be sent home in a disposable bag with students on the 2nd and 4th 
Friday of each month.

Please return this form if you would like your child added to our Blessing Kids 
Project list and include the names of any other school age students in grade K-6 
that reside in your home. Bags will be sent home Friday, October 12th for the first 
time.

If you have any questions about the Blessing Kids Project, please contact me at 
814-473-3989 Ext. 2.

Sincerely,

Melissa Anderson

Elementary School Counselor

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Blessing Kids Project Parent Permission Form

Child’s Name:________________________________     Grade________                                

Siblings:   ___________________________________      Grade________

                  ___________________________________      Grade________

                  ___________________________________      Grade________

                  ___________________________________        Grade________

_________________________________                               __________                         

            Parent/Guardian Signature                                                 Date


